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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion 
over four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW. 

Killara High School upgrade

A project is underway at Killara High School to deliver 
15 new permanent teaching spaces and two specialist 
spaces.

Progress summary

The school upgrade remains on-track for completion 
by mid-2020.

Scaffolding has been removed from the new 
building, along Churchill Road. 

Next steps

Work will continue over coming weeks to complete 
the building’s façade. 

Landscaping is underway behind the boundary fence 
along Churchill Road. Internal work is underway to fit 
out the building, including painting. 

In the coming weeks, scaffolding and site sheds will 
be removed.

We will continue to work with the school community 
and neighbours to ensure that disruptions are 
minimised.

We thank you for your ongoing patience as we 
continue this important project.
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For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
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